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DATE:  August 13, 2015 
 

 

On August 12, 2015, at approximately 6:57pm, Burbank Police Officers and 
Paramedics responded to a subterranean parking garage located in the 
500 block of Harvard Road regarding a vehicle versus pedestrian traffic 
collision.  
 
The pedestrian, a three year old female, was treated at the scene by 
paramedics and transported to an area hospital, where she was 
pronounced dead. 
 
The driver of the vehicle remained at the scene and was questioned by 
officers and investigators.  It does not appear alcohol, drugs or speed was 
factor in the collision.  No arrests have been made. 
 
The investigation is ongoing. No other information will be available at this 
time.  
 
Anyone who witnessed the collision is asked to contact Burbank Police 
Traffic Investigators at (818) 238-3100. 
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